From: Gretchen Richter

To: SJUD Exhibits
Subject: Please support SB 797
Date: Friday, April 14, 2017 7:03:50 PM

To the Senate Judiciary Committee;

Please support SB 797 by voting YES and keep our communities safe from gun violence and

support our police force by providing alerts to illegal gun purchases. It closes deadly loopholes in
our gun laws and keep guns out of the hands of criminals, domestic abusers and the mentally ill. This does not
prevent law-abiding gun owners from purchasing or owning guns. Frankly, | can't see any reasons not to support
this common sense bill.

Thank you,

Gretchen M. Richter
503-956-0150

Gretchen M. Richter
Instructor, FITAMOM Cedar Mill (NW/NE Portland)
p 503.956.0150

cedarmill.fit4mom.com
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